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We are sorry to inform you that today's Stock Car Season Opener has been rescheduled!

We're now moving the event to next weekend, Mar 17th, 2013! 

Get ready for the Rainout Remix! 

We'll feature three awesome events on one fantastic day!  That means Stock Car, Hula-X, and
Moto-X!  The entire day will jam-packed from beginning to end with non-stop racing action!

Gates open at 7AM!!

Registration closes at 10:00AM for all competitors, Stock Car, Hula-X, & Moto-X.  We ask that
all competitors please BE ON TIME!  Pit Pass $5. No children under 13 allowed in the pit area.

We apologize for the inconvenience,  but we hope you join us next weekend for what will be an
epic event!  Look here for more information and thank you for supporting Kalaeloa Raceway
Park!
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